
 
August 17, 2023 

 
 

Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Intent to Reject all Proposals: RFQ 2023-042 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFQ 2023-042 Multi-Sensor 
Inspection - Large Diameter Sewer Trunklines (PWE-941). 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise has decided to reject all proposals 
received for this procurement.  
 
Public Works staff has reviewed the proposals and determined that it is in the 
City’s best interest to reject all proposals. The procurement will be re-bid at a 
later date.  
 
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to propose on 
City projects. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your 
participation in the process is appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammi Leatham 
 
Tammi Leatham 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-608-7158 


